
SOUTH EL CAMINO REAL
DESIGN GUIDELINES

Recommended on June 6, 2002 by the City of Palo Alto
Architectural Review Board for interim use by staff and
applicants in conjunction with the City Council-adopted 
El Camino Real Design Guidelines 

Prepared for the City of Palo Alto by
Van Meter Williams Pollack
and
Kendall Planning and Design



























































































































 


